
HOMEWORK!! 

*Keep reading every night for 20 minutes. 

*Math Study Links are sent 

home most every night. 

Please go over them with 

your student for better un-

derstanding of the day’s lesson.  

*Spelling words should be studied for a 

few minutes each night as well. 

Students at Prairie use 

the Words Their Way 

spelling program. An 

assessment is given to 

determine where to 

begin instruction. Based 

on assessment results students are 

given words to study in order to dis-

cover the common attrib-

utes.  Students learn features by 

completing activities such as word 

sorting, word hunts, games and 

drawing and labeling.  Your child will 

write his/her spelling words in the 

agenda on Monday and the spelling 

test will be on Friday. On occasion, 

we will not have spelling words due 

to short weeks or special circum-

stances.  If you have any questions, 

please ask Mrs. Sacquitne  

Spelling Words! 
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Dates to remember: 

 Sept. 21st-PTO 

Back to School Bash 

at All Star Sports 

 Sept.  22nd-No 

School 

Weather: 

The fourth grade teachers allow 

the students to have a water 

bottle, with a tight lid, at their 

desks. Its important to stay hy-

drated after playing 

hard at recess. 

 

Upcoming skills:  

Math:  Traditional ways and new ways to subtract and add our 

numbers. 

Science: We just finishing up Matter., then we are moving on 

to Forces and Motion. 

Reading:  Using inferencing and practicing comprehension will 

be the focus for the upcoming lessons. We will all be reading 

the book Wonder, by R.J. Palacio. 

***Agendas*** 

Please take a quick minute to check 

your child’s agenda for any notes 

from the teacher or homework to be finished. 

 

“Nobody is perfect—

that is why pencils 

have erasers.”     

 ~Author Unknown      

Please feel free to contact your teacher at any time with 

concerns or questions. 

nadamson@usd261.com 

srussell@usd261.com 

tsacquitne@usd261.com 


